
 
 

 
         

                                       
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

Introduction…  Welcome to 
another wonderful year of 
learning and growing 
together! I am thrilled to be 
teaching this Grade 3 class 
this year! 
 
In English Language, we 
are using our Cornerstone 
Reading materials to 
improve our reading and 
understanding of English.  
Our spelling words each 
week will come from the 
key words and the 
academic words for the 
story we are reading. We 
are also using Kids A-Z for 
reading practice again this 
year.  Kids A-Z is part of 
www.readinga-z.com and 
is an online reading 
program.  
 
In Mathematics, we have 
been reviewing number 

sense (writing number 
words, rounding numbers. 
estimating), along with 
addition and subtraction 
of 2-digit and 3-digit 
numbers.  
 
In Social Studies, we have 
been reading and 
learning about Marie 
Skłodowska-Curie. This is in 
preparation for our Living 
Wax Museum project. 
Thank you to Hania’s mom 
who sent me the names of 
three Polish women. If you 
have any suggestions, 
please them to me. 
 
In Science, we are learning 
what science is and tools 
used by scientists. For our 
first science experiment, 
we need plastic bottles 
(500 ml) as we are going to 

make “Elephant 
Toothpaste”. 
 
In Art, we have started 
learning about color 
theory: primary, 
secondary, and tertiary 
colors, warm and cool 
colors, and 
complementary colors.  
pictures. 

Happy September!  
   

Ms. Sue 


